
Follow-up on Technology Symposium 

Sponsorship 

Dear [Sponsor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your generous 

sponsorship of the recent Technology Symposium held on [Event Date]. Your support was 

integral to the success of the event. 

We had a fantastic turnout with over [number] participants, and we received positive feedback 

from attendees about the quality of the sessions and the networking opportunities provided. 

As a valued sponsor, we would love to hear your thoughts on the event and any feedback you 

might have. Additionally, we would be happy to share photos and outcomes from the symposium 

for your promotional use. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to advancing technology and innovation in our 

community. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you for future events. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


